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Allia Modular Future Homes 
Modular housing built to provide affordable supported living for those experiencing homelessness. 

 
Presentation on Thursday 25th July 2024 at 12.30 pm 

In the Auditorium at The Forum, Norwich 
 

 

 

  
Creating New "Supported Modular Home Communities" 

Allia Future Homes are custom-building modular home communities on permanent sites, or temporary sites 

that are loaned at low or no cost. They have led three successful projects to provide low-cost, high-quality 

homes as move-on housing for those experiencing homelessness, single adults with challenges like former 

rough sleepers. Lewis Herbert, Manager at Allia Future Homes, will present a talk focussing on the planning 

and site development of the projects and target locations in East England.  Allia are looking for further 

potential urban sites and partnerships. 

 

“The evidence suggests that providing modular homes in tandem with robust support services has the 

potential to improve outcomes for people experiencing homelessness” 

The Cambridge Centre for Housing and Planning Research, University of Cambridge 

 

 

This event is available to members, free of charge, but please book your place by emailing 

Jenny Inglis at secretary@nfci.co.uk. 

 

Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis. 

mailto:secretary@nfci.co.uk

